President & General Director

REPORT FOR AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Praying Friends,

We trust this letter finds you doing well and enjoying the blessings of our gracious and
merciful God. It is an honor to serve you as we serve the Lord in this ministry He has given
to us.

We held our Annual BIMI Directors’ Meeting during the first full week of August. It was
good to be together and to hear reports regarding what God is doing around the world
through our missionaries. It is always exciting to get a global view of souls that are being
saved and churches that are being planted.

During the past couple of months, Barb and I have been busy traveling to and from missions
conferences and missions meetings. We are glad for the fruit that is abounding to your
account as we have seen souls saved and Christians surrender during our meetings. The next
two months will also be filled with missions conferences. Please pray that God will continue
to use us as we travel and challenge God’s people concerning the laborers who are needed
to work in God’s harvest field.

We are extremely grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support and count it a
tremendous privilege to represent you in worldwide missions. Thank you! God is using you in
a very special way in our lives and ministry and we are eternally thankful. May the LORD richly
bless you!

Christ,
Gl Y Dornd~
David & Barb Snyder
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